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June 15th 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Let’s read, read, read this week! 

       

This week is Read-a-thon week and we hope you and your children will read, read read!  

I wonder which story you will enjoy?  I wonder how many books you will want to read. Maybe 

you’ll find you love books by a new author. Will you read with your Parent/Carer or on your 

own? Enjoy sitting in the sunshine during the sunny times this week and relax reading a story. 

The aim is for children and teachers in and out of school to enjoy reading their favourite books 
and, if possible, send a clip in so we can put all the stories in one place so you can enjoy the 
stories your teachers and friends share. Please send it to your year group email address. 
Maybe when you film yourself you could send it to a relative you are missing seeing too and 
cheer them up, and amaze them with your story of course! 

 

Tonight we have Mrs Kew, Mrs Dudley and Mrs Soor reading for you. 

We hope you enjoy their stories. 

Do send them one back by sending a clip to them on the year group emails. I can’t wait to 

hear some of you reading your books! 

Other news: We were very pleased to welcome a number of ‘original list‘ key worker children 

back to school today and it was great to see them in school. We hope they had a good day. 

Government guidance I am glad to say I received the guidance for the possible reopening of 

some more bubbles this afternoon. Tonight I am putting that new advice against the staffing 

information I received this weekend, and so hope to be able to update you tomorrow with 

accurate information. 

Have fun reading! 

Jane Spencer, Head teacher 
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